Hancock County School District
17304 Highway 603
Kiln, Mississippi 39556

228-255-0376 (phone) Alan Dedeaux, Superintendent 228-255-0378 (fax)

Dear Parent,

An individual in your child’s class has been diagnosed with COVID-19.
The last time the infected person was in the school setting while contagious was

e The most common symptoms of COVID infection are cough, fever and shortness of breath;
muscle aches, sore throat and fatigue are also common

e Symptoms usually develop between 2 to 14 days after last exposure.

e Some infected people never develop symptoms.

You should:

e Monitor your child for symptoms and do temperature checks at least twice daily for the next 14

days.

e If at any point your child’s temperature 100.4°F or more consult with your healthcare provider

for evaluation.
e Consult with your physician for evaluation and need for testing if your child develops any COVID-
like symptoms whether or not fever occurs.

e Asareminder, always keep your child at home if they are ill for any reason.

Sincerely,
Hancock County School District

For additional information please see: Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019- nCoV/index.html

Mississippi State Department of Health https://msdh.ms.gov/msdhsite/ static/14,0,420.html



